Service Animals on Campus

Service animals performing tasks for individuals with disabilities are very welcome
on the UW campus and in all University buildings, busses, and other spaces. The
ADA recognizes dogs and miniature horses as service animals. No other animals or
pets, however, are allowed in university buildings other than those approved to
reside with their owners in University housing accommodations.

To determine if a dog or miniature horse is a service animal you may ask ONLY
the following questions:

¢ s your animal a service animal/required because of a disability?
¢ What task is your animal trained to do?
(You may NOT ask what disability the animal assists with.)

If you determine that an animal is not a service animal or is disruptive, please
contact your supervisor. If you have questions or need assistance or clarification,
contact University Disability Support Services, 109 Knight Hall, 766- 3073




